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Comments: Please phase out the ANILCA cabins!  They do not belong in Wilderness and their continued

existence has been grandfathered for long enough. When the original owner dies or fails to renew the permit, a

cabin should be dismantled and the land restored to "wild" as much as possible given limited resources.


